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4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121

- Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

ECEIVE

COMMENT LETTER - AB2121 POLICY:

 SWRCB EXECUTIVE

The adoption of this policy would deprive those of us who live at The Sea Ranch of a sufficient supply of water fo

sustain our community.

We are voters.

We pay real estate taxes in Sonoma County.

" Without adequate water in the community, our property values would plummet. Sonoma County would not be
able to collect the real estate taxes at their present volume.

_ And that's just the beginning.

This project needs greater in-depth study.

Please exiend the comment period for 90 days and hold the hearing in a venue which makes it possible for
citizens of the North Coast to attend and be heard.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Joanna Barnes (Sea Ranch property oWner & full time resident)
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